
 
 
 
 
Monday, September 23 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 
 

 

• Don't miss out! Yearbooks are available for $60. The final day to purchase them while on 
sale is this Tuesday. Don’t miss out and hurry to the treasurers office  to get your yearbook 
before the sale ends! 

• Attention class of 2025! It's that time of year where you get to nominate your Homecoming 
Seagull Royalty! Voting opens TODAY and closes after school this Wednesday by 2:05. 
Check your school email now to nominate your royalty! 

• Due to a sick host, Gaming Club will not meet today.  We will be back next Monday though 
- so stay in the game! 

• Hey, Seagulls! We have SO many clubs at EHS and we want you to know what's out there, 
so starting today, we are going to be doing a "Club Spotlight" to highlight some of our 
amazing clubs at EHS! Today and tomorrow we are putting the spotlight on NJROTC! 

• Hey everyone. My name is Josh tentoua and I am the commanding officer of the NJROTC 
program. Rotc is a student-led program which teaches leadership skills and collaboration. 
The program assists every student cadet with post graduation planning no matter what 
that plan is. So, if you want to join, don’t be afraid to reach out to your counselors or senior 
chief Joseph Estrella and LT William Mapp in the B building room B107. Have a great day 
everyone. 

• Hey seagulls! Just a reminder that HOSA's second meeting of the year is this Tuesday after 
school, from 2:15 to 3:15. We will be discussing some important events and details like the 
Club Fair, so please try to make it! Hope to see you there. 

• Hey Seagulls- If you like helping our community and doing kind things for other students, 

than Interact Club is the club for you. Stop by our first meeting of the year this Thursday 

after school in room A107.  

• Hey Seagulls! I’m Nolan, the Vice President of Knowledge Bowl. Did you know that 
Knowledge Bowl actually has nothing to do with bowling or eating? Knowledge Bowl is 
actually our school’s trivia team! We meet after school every Monday in A-331 to prepare 
for trivia battles against other regional schools. If you like sharing and learning random 
facts, or even just leaving school early for field trips, come check us out this afternoon! 
Hope to see you there! 

• Current Honor Society members, the first honor society meeting of the year will be held on 
Tuesday, September 24 at 7am in Mrs. Carlson’s room, A309.  Looking forward to seeing 
you there. 
 

 
Today in sports 

• Volleyball at Granite Falls at 5:15 

• Boys tennis vs Snohomish at Clark Park at 3:30 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it s] 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


